
From: Barbara Mackie   
Sent: September 17, 2020 11:17 AM 
To: Wendy Cooke <Wendy.Cooke@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Request for Deputation re: 79 Gowan St. 
 
Hi Wendy, 
 
I am interested in doing a deputation in opposition of the zoning bylaw amendment for 79 Gowan Street. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Barbara Mackie 
Co-Chair Allandale Neighbourhood Association 
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